
Cancellation of opening the back gate of the Komaba I Campus: 

 

The Graduate School and the College of Arts and Sciences has been 

conducting the second trial to open the back gate from April 5 (Monday), 

but in response to the declaration of state of emergency from April 25 

(Sunday) to be announced, The University of Tokyo Activity Restrictions 

Index has been changed, and along with this, the Restrictions Index at the 

Komaba I Campus will also be reviewed. Hence, the trial to open the back 

gate will be canceled as of April 26 (Monday) to prevent the spread of 

infection. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. Thank 

you for your understanding. 

 

April 23, 2021 

 

The Graduate School and the College of Arts and Sciences  

The College of Arts and Sciences 

 


